
 
 
 

August 17, 2017 
 
Firearms SAFETY Notice Firearms SAFETY Notice 

 
To All Kansas Law Enforcement Agencies: 

 
The Kansas Law Enforcement Training Center (KLETC) is aware of several reports of the 
Sig Sauer, P320, striker-fired pistol accidentally discharging during drop tests. Two 
videos are available that clearly demonstrate this occurring.   Both  Omaha  Products: 
https://www.omahaoutdoors.com/blog/sig-sauer-p320-fails-drop-test/  and TTAG: 
http://www.thetruthaboutguns.com/2017/08/jeremy-s/breaking-ttag-tests-show- 
p320-striker-fired-pistols-are-not-drop-safe/ have informational videos available through 
the links provided. 

 
Sig Sauer has issued a voluntary recall of its P320 pistol.  Please see Sig Sauer website:  
https://www.sigsauer.com/press-releases/sig-sauer-issues-voluntary-upgrade-p320-
pistol/for additional information. 

 
Firearms safety is of paramount concern to KLETC staff. To help ensure the safety of staff 
and students we have issued a temporary prohibition of the Sig Sauer P320, striker-fired 
pistol from our Firearms Range and training activities. This temporary prohibition 
applies only to those Sig Sauer P320 pistols that have not been modified under the Sig 
Sauer voluntary recall. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact T.K. Bridges, KLETC Range 
Master, at 620-694-1593 or at tbridges@kletc.org 
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